
 

Cumberland Packaging Price Increase Notification 

 

I am writing to inform you of increases in our raw material prices that have occurred over the last 

two months.  

Regrettably due to the magnitude of these increases we are unable to absorb these costs within our 

business. As a result of the above, it leaves us with no alternative but to increase our prices by 7% on 

all deliveries on or after the 1st of November. We recognise that this increase will not be welcomed. 

Therefore we are committed to be working with you to explore any cost reduction opportunities.  

 

Your continued support in difficult conditions is greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Brian Thompson 

Sales Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 


